
Grand Reopening & 
Ribbon Cutting Ceremony

Arizona Water Company is pleased to 
invite you to the grand reopening of our 
Casa Grande Customer Service 
Center.

Please join us on January 31st, 2025, 
from 11:30 – 1:00 pm for a formal 
ribbon cutting ceremony and tour of 
our facility. 

Address: 318 N. Marshall St. Casa Grande, AZ 85122

A Bar-B-Q Lunch Will Be provided.
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